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SAINT JOSEPH SCHOOL
From The Principal



November 2016
Dear Parents:

I send my warmest wishes to you as we continue this beautiful Fall Season.

I would like to thank you for your cooperation and support with the World’s Finest Chocolate Candy Fundraiser.  I especially thank our families who purchased extra boxes of candy.  It is greatly appreciated.  If for some reason you have not sent in your payment for the Fundraiser, I would ask that you send it in sometime this week.


On Friday, November 4th, our Faculty will be attending a Mass at Sacred Heart Basilica in Newark.  Three of our Faculty Members will be honored for their years of service with the Archdiocese of Newark.  We congratulate and offer Best Wishes to Mrs. Teresita Almadin, our Librarian - for 30 years of service;  Ms. Mystica Tolentino, our Grade 1 Teacher – for her 25 years of service; and, Mrs. Eileen Deegan, our Grade 8 Teacher – for her 20 years of service.  God Bless you and thank you for your dedication to our students and Catholic Education.


Just a reminder – our First Trimester will be ending on November 22nd.  Report Cards and Parent Conferences will take place on Monday, December 5th from 5:00 PM – 7:00 PM.


I thank you for responding to our Parent Survey’s that were sent home.  As you know, our Middle States Evaluation will take place from May 2 – May 5, 2017.  It is important that you, our families are familiar with our School Mission Statement that we sent to you.  Our Parents are certainly an important part of our Middle States Study.  I appreciate that you took the time to complete the Parent Survey.


We wish our Eighth Grade Students “Good Luck”, as they take their COOP High School Entrance Tests.

Our students in Grades 5-8 are very busy preparing for the STEM Expo that will take place during Catholic Schools Week; January 30 – February 3.  The students will be working in groups of 4-5 to prepare a STEM Project with a specific topic or theme.  We will have our School Fair during the week of January 30th and the Expo for Finalists will take place at the Archdiocese at the end of March 2017.  

We are very thankful and privileged to be selected by the Archdiocese’ Schools Office to participate in this STEM Expo.  Only certain schools were selected to participate.  Because of our experience and background over the past several years with STEM based Activities and Projects, we were selected.  Not every school in the Archdiocese was chosen.  St. Joseph School Teachers and students feel very privileged and honored to be chosen to participate in the STEM Expo. 

Just a reminder about the revision in the November Calendar, the teachers must attend a Workshop/Meeting for our upcoming Middle States visit.  Therefore, School will be closed for students on Wednesday, November 23rd.  The last full day of school before Thanksgiving Recess will be Tuesday, November 22nd.  
At this time, I wish all of our families a very Happy and Blessed Thanksgiving Day.  I wish God’s Blessings on all of you.






Sincerely,







Mr. John Richards







Principal
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